
 Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, September 25, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 

at The Turner County Agricultural Center for the monthly Work Session with Commissioners 

Burgess, Calhoun, Hall and McCard present.  Chairman Denham was not present. Staff present 

were Joseph Saxon, County Manager, Latrice Wilson, County Clerk and John Holland, County 

Attorney.  Others present were Dustin Beaty, Road Superintendent, Bill Tompkins, Jason Cole, 

Rose Mary Hall, Jan Winter, Elections Superintendent, Ben Baker, Editor of the Wiregrass Farmer 

and Sheriff Andy Hester. 

 Vice-Chairman Hall called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Ben Baker gave the invocation. 

 Commissioners discussed bids for Road Department vehicle.  Bids were received from 

Woody Folsom Auto Group for $22,355.00, Southland, Inc. for $23,100.32 and Parker Chevrolet 

for $26,679.00.   

 Commissioners discussed Airport Consulting Engineer Services for Turner County 

Airport. Requests for Qualifications were sent out to 9 different companies and only Robert and 

Company sent back an RFQ as requested.   

 Commissioners discussed Grants Management Proposal for Fire and EMA, Sheriff’s 

Office and Jail Department. 

 Commissioners discussed FY 2019 -5311 Operating and Capital Contract. 

 County Manager updated the board on the following issues: 

 (1).  Recreation application process and the roof at the concession stand. 

 (2). ABM Project. 

 (3). Turner County Logo. 

 Commissioner Hall asked the board to consider recognizing Turner County Homecoming 

Queen who gave her crown to another young lady. 

 The meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

 

__________________________________ 

Daryl Hall, Sr., Vice-Chairman 

 

Attest: ____________________________ 

             Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  

 

 


